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Jose Costa

From: Loewenstein, Uwe <Uwe.Loewenstein@itu.int>

Sent: 29-Nov-22 08:44 AM

To: Jose Costa

Subject: FW: LS from ITU-R WP 5A to UNECE WP GRVA on Connected Automated Vehicles 

Attachments: R19-WP5A-221114-TD-0264!R1_LS to UNECE GRVA.pdf

FYI … (and Report). 

 

From: Loewenstein, Uwe  

Sent: Tuesday, November 29, 2022 14:44 

To: Francois Guichard <francois.guichard@un.org> 

Cc: BRSGD, ITU <brsgd@itu.int> 

Subject: LS from ITU-R WP 5A to UNECE WP GRVA on Connected Automated Vehicles  

 

ADRRESSED TO: UNECE WP GRVA 
 

Dear Francois. 

 

Thanks again for our short but nice conversation along the last meeting of GRVA on 26th September.  

As envisaged, I have verbally informed ITU-R WP 5A about the GRVA-activities. 

 

Please find enclosed a subsequent liaison statement (LS) from ITU-R WP 5A to UNECE WP on Automated/Autonomous 

Connected Vehicles (GRVA) for your kind consideration at the next meeting.  

 

If you share with me the timing of the next meeting(s), I will try to join it to introduce the LS and maybe by this new 

“communication channel”, a possible collaboration between UNECE and ITU can be established. 

 

A short confirmation of reception would be appreciated. 
Would you (GRVA) also have a functional email-address? 

 

Kind regards. 

Uwe 

 

 

   Uwe LÖWENSTEIN 

    Counsellor ITU-R Study Group 5 (SGD/SG5) 

    International Telecommunication Union 

    Place des Nations 1211, CH-1202 Geneva 

    Tel: +41 22 730 6046 | Fax: +41 22 730 5806 

    Mobile: + 41 79 89 37378 

    www.itu.int   uwe.loewenstein@itu.int    

 


